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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: October 20, 2022 

Saugeen First Nation (SFN) 

Robert Rice – Communications Officer 

robert.rice@saugeen.org 

              

SFN #29 CHIEF AND COUNCIL ARE ASKING ALL SFN COMMUNITY TO 
STAY INDOORS UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.  

 
Aanii to all SFN Community Members, 
 

We ask that all our community members to PLEASE stay safely indoors until the current community 

incident where OPP are responding. 

Currently, the OPP are dealing with this incident. 

Further information will be forthcoming. 

Miigwetch, 

 

Chief Conrad Ritchie (Chi Nimkii) 

Saugeen First Nation 
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